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Return on March 8th 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

I am sure that you are as pleased as we are, that the government has decided the conditions are safe enough to bring 

all our children back to school; we cannot wait to see them all. 

You will also be aware that it is essential for us to still be very cautious around social contact and all the controls that 

were in place before the January lockdown will still be in place. This also extends to outside of school as everyone 

should still be observing all the other aspects of lockdown that are still in place. 

 Staggered arrivals and departures 

 Facemasks for all adults dropping off and picking up 

 Class bubbles 

 School street 

 Hand sanitiser at all entries and exits 

 No parents on the school premises unless pre-arranged 

 School staff wearing masks other than with their own class bubble and when working closely with a child or 
group in their own class bubble 

 PE kits worn instead of uniform on PE days 

 Class bubbles closing if there is a positive case 

 Children isolating if they have a family member with a positive case 
 
 
Following this letter I will resend the details around ‘school street’ and drop offs as a reminder. 
 
During this period of remote learning for many of our children, they have risen to the challenge as have all our staff, 
whether teachers at home delivering the remote learning or teaching assistants in school helping the children attending 
to access the same remote learning.  Thank you for all your support and the positive messages re our provision during 
this time. 
 
We really do look forward to having everyone back and wish you all the very best, 
 
Kind regards, 
Helen Clarkson 
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